
January 6, 2020 

ATTY. KRISTINE E. YUZON-CHA VES 
Executive Director 
Philippine Commission on Women 
1145 J.P. Laurel Street 
San Miguel, Manila 

Dear Atty. Yuzon-Chaves: 

Greetings! 

The Commission on Audit congratulates you on your recent appointment as the new 
Executive Director of the Philippine Commission on Women. 

Rest assured of the continuing commitment of this Commission in performing its oversight 
functions under the Magna Carta of Women, and its strategic partnership with government 
agencies in gender mainstreaming towards achieving gender equality and women 
empowerment. 

Thank you. 
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